No. RT-16011/4/2017-T
Government of India
Ministry of Road Transport & Highways
(Transport Section)

Transport Bhawan, New Delhi
Dated theH-October,2018
To,

The Principle Secretary, Transport / Secretary, Transport / Transport Commissioners of all
States /UTs

Subject: Development of Bus Ports in States/UTs on BOT/HAM basis

Sir,

| am directed to refer to this Ministry’s letter of even number dated 7" September &
24" September,2018 on the subject mentioned above.

2. It is requested that the as per para 2.1 of the guidelines , the proposal for development
of bus ports in States/UTs may be submitted National Highways & Infrastructure Development
Corporation Limited (NHIDCL), the Central Executing Agency designated by the Ministry. The
contact details of the Bus port Cell of NHIDCL is as under :

Shri Sanjeev Malik,

Executive Director,

National Highways & Infrastructure Development Corporation Ltd. (NHIDCL)
PTI Buliding, 3™ Floor, New Delhi-110001

Tel.No. 011-23461614

Email : ednhidcl@gmail.com

3. Soft copy of the proposal can also be sent to Director (Technical) and GM (Technical) on
their emails :

Director(Technical) : vkrajawat2010@gmail.com
GM (Techincal) : gmt5@nhicl.com

4, A copy of the proposal may be also be endorsed to the Ministry for information.

\ Yours faithfully,

(Paresh Kumar Goel)
Director(T)
Tel.No.011-23351967

Copy to : Shri Sanjeev Malik, Executive Director, NHIDCL



